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To Whom It May Concern:

Our school Students Against Destructive Decisions club sponsored an Alcohol Awareness Workshop presented by Mr. Vernon Hilyer on April 27, 2017.  We were very pleased with his program and the students’ response to the activities.  I highly recommend the Pedal Kart-DUI Awareness program for high school students. 
During the 30 minutes program each student was able to attempt a variety of activities while wearing the drunk goggles, including the enjoyable experience of driving the Pedal Karts around a course set up in our gym.  At the conclusion of the physical activities Mr. Hilyer spoke to the students about the dangers of alcohol and driving.  His direct speaking style combined with his compelling personal tragedy drew the students’ attention and involvement.
I believe this program is well done and extremely powerful for high school students.

Sincerely,
Kathleen B Allio 
